Lane, Roger

From: rflanigan@cityofedgerton.com
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 1:31 PM
To: Lane, Roger

Subject: CUP 2373

Good Afternoon Mr. Lane:

The City of Edgerton wishes to provide the following comments regarding CUP #2373 scheduled for a
hearing this evening.

The City's concerns regarding the proposed mineral extraction use focus on truck traffic and road damage.
It is our understanding that at least one of the alternative locations from where aggregate will be mined
for the 139/90 project if CUP #2373 were not approved is south of Edgerton on US Hwy 51. Material from
the pit south of Edgerton would be transported through Edgerton to access the 139/90 corridor. We are
very concerned about the estimated quantity of trucks as well as the damaged caused by the trucks to our
local streets. Hwy 51 is the interstate alternate route causing concern for traffic volume on a daily basis as
well as under circumstances when interstate traffic is diverted. From a transportation perspective, the City
supports the idea of aggregate being mined along the interstate corridor to reduce noise, dirt, and street
damage to our local streets.

Thank you for your consideration.

Tom Hartzell

Public Works Director

CITY OF EDGERTON

12 Albion Street

Edgerton, WI 53534

Phone: (608) 884-3341

Fax: (608) 884-8892

e-mail: thartzell@cityofedgerton.com
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